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From: jean rentsch
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Lake Mendota Dr
Date: Monday, March 7, 2022 12:25:26 PM

To whom it concerns:

I live at the corner on LMD and Merrill Springs, if I am reading your plans correctly I have noticed that the
parking space we have created will be taken away from us.  It is the gravel space along the woods on
Merrill Springs.  Could you please look at your plans and get back to me on this.

Sincerely,
Ms Jean L Rentsch
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